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Adult Harris’ Sparrow on the upper San Pedro River, Ariz.,
May 5, 1987. Photo/Dave Krueper.

Extremely rare in the state, especially in n. Arizona, was a &
*“Baltimore” N. Oriole May 23 at Pipe Springs N.M. (TC).

One to two Purple Finches were present at B.T.A., Mar. 1-
9 (SG, CT). Six Purple Finches, rare in the Flagstaff area, were
found near Walnut Canyon N.M., Mar. 25 (JC). Purple Finches
were last seen in and around Prescott Apr. 14 (CT). A very
late 2 Cassin’s Finch was seenin the Bradshaw Mts., s. of Pres-
cott, May 29 (BT). Good numbers of Red Crossbills were present
in both the Prescott and Flagstaff areas through the end of the
period and into June (CT, JC).
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